
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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03 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

Year 12 Geography Fieldwork Trips 
 
As part of your child’s A’ Level Geography course, all students are required to complete a “non- 
examined assessment” (NEA) based on an individual fieldwork project. Therefore, I have arranged for 
all the students to attend a course run by the Field Studies Council (FSC) later this term. This will be 
in the format of four individual day trips which will, in an economical way, ensure that your child has 
the skills and opportunity to complete a substantial field work project.  
 
On each day, we will need to leave the school no later than 08:00am and we will be visiting study 
centres and sites in Epping Forest and London.  
 

 20 June 2022 - Day 1 Skills - Epping Forest 

 21 June 2022 - Day 2 Skills – London 

 22 June 2022 - Day 3 Developing Skills & Planning/ Data Collection - Epping Forest/ London 

 04 July 2022 - Day 4 Data Collection - Epping Forest/ London 
 
The cost of these visits will be £160 + £15 transport costs.  
 
In order to secure places on this course, please complete the attached Parental Consent Form, return 
it to the Internal Post Box (located at the bottom of the stairs in the Jubilee Building) and pay an initial 
deposit of £75 via ParentMail by Thursday 12th May.  

 
Should you have any questions regarding these trips, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
 
 
James Lyne 
Geography Teacher 
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Year 12 Geography Fieldwork Trips 
 
 
 

I hereby give permission for my child: _____________________________________________ 
 
to attend the Year 12 Geography Fieldwork Trips on 20, 21, 22 June and 4 July 2022. 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________________ 
(Parent/Carer) 
 
 
Print Name: _____________________________________ 
 
 
Dated: _____________________ 
 
 


